

11/11/02 Executive Council started @ 4:32 p

Jamie, emailed Brian Oster, Richard McFarland, etc, about the campus safety form panel. (Nov. 14th @ 4:00pm)

- can we get someone from the BB Police Dept.
- 2 students may be on panel as well, (researchers)

FYI

- Dr. Tracy's leader's dinner is Nov 25th @ 5:00pm in Topper,
→ decided that should not have a Congress mtg. on the 26th (Nov.) before Thanksgiving.

- who went to the marketing form? No one in Exec. Council.

- Univ Senate minutes on the desk

- proposal for wellness and diversity: write a piece of legislation.

(where is the money come from?)

→ write a piece of legislation for the price \$500,200 sponsored by committee and voted upon by Congress.

John had some ideas and suggestions

- major issues with org-aid (constitutionally)

- constitutional issues (with individual college reports)

- we need some more studies in the Spring.

- we need an ad-hoc internal affairs committee.

Ross: "Will this group have a limited scope?"

→ at first John did not approve it, but has come around and supports the idea.

11/11 Exec Council

Debate

Jamie: "Is this something judicial should be doing?"

Brandon: "No," "They will interpret the recommendations as they are developed."

Ross: "I am working on reform of organizational Aid. Should there be 2 people working on it?"

Jamie and Ross had a discussion. There should be debate from various groups w/in the scope of the committee.

— work on the general feasibility of the committee.

Jamie:

Does everyone support the creation of the committee?

Ross has questions about its purpose —

— does a standing ^{non-}committee continue after the end of

Abby John: suggests Abby U.

Ross: we need someone new!

Abby Jamie: I am reluctant to put a freshman in the chair's position.

Abby Anna: Laura or Abby

Laura Brandon: Laura Popham

→ Abby U has continually asked what can I do?

→ encourage Diana, Eddie, Laura

→ decided that wanted Abby Loran to be the chair of ad-hoc Internal Affairs committee.

||| Exec. Council |

"Where will we find \$200 for a bicycle?" - John

"2 ways to do it:

→ allocate the money

→ come out of miscellaneous activities
868.48 in special programs?

Tom Keith → approached Ross about funding for the Sunbelt Tournament.

B — we need to do the Committee and Congress member of the semester nominators tomorrow.

John thinks we need a new copier.

John and Ross had a discussion about the copier.